DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
NAVAL AIR STATION MERIDIAN
255 ROSENBAUM AVENUE
MERIDIAN, MS 393095003

5060
Ser N04C/192
1 May 15

From: Commanding Officer, Naval Air Station Meridian, MS
To# Office of Honorable Governor Nikki R. Haley

Subj: REQUEST FOR GOVERNOR LETTER OF APPRECIATION
IN CASE OF LCDR FREDERICK D. HIGGS

1. Request a Letter of Appreciation from Governor Nikki R.
Haley, in recognition of Lieutenant Commander Higgs’ 20 years of
loyal active Naval Service. The following information is
provided:

Title/Name: LCDR Frederick D. Higgs
Ceremony Date: 7 Bugust 2015
Retirement Date: 31l Octeber 2015

2. Please mail letter to:

Commanding Officer

Naval Air Station Meridian
Attn: Command Career Counselor
255 Rosenbaum Avenue

Meridian, MS 39309

3. Point of contact is ETC(SW) Brian Solomon, and he can be
reached via COMM: (601) 679-2588 or email:
brian.t.solomon@navy.mil.
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